
   

  
     

   

      
 

 
 
From: Scott Diagostine   
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 7:48 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] BHE Solar Rates 
 
Not sure how to find docket number 
 
we are opposed to BHE recommendation on their solar rate buy back proposal 
 
Scott Diagostine 

 
hill city, sd 57745 
 

 




